
 

 

28 January 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To the Resident / Business Owner        
 
Construction of LR03 Bicycle Route – Stage 2 
 
Livingstone Road (Randall Street to Marrickville Road), Marrickville 
 
Council is improving bicycle routes across the inner west to make it safer, more 
convenient and enjoyable for people of all ages and abilities to ride a bike. 
 
Council’s contractor, Ally Civil will commence works in early February 2022, with 
completion expected by June 2022, weather permitting. The works will be done in 
stages. 
 
Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works. 
 
During construction, please do not park next to or near the works in progress. 
 
Further information about the project is available at 
https://www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au 
 
Enquiries 
Council’s contractor: Dany Estephan  
M:  0416 294 702 

Council officer: Predrag Gudelj  
Ph: 9392 5801 
 
Council appreciates your cooperation and apologises for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Michael Craven | Coordinator Project Manager Services 
Inner West Council 
 

https://www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/develop/council-run-works-and-projects/park-building-and-road-projects/upcoming-and-ongoing-projects/livingstone-road-cycle-path

	To the Resident / Business Owner

